
 

To: Permanent Representatives of Members with WMO 

cc: Hydrological Advisers  

Our ref.: 01142/2023/S/CS 27 January 2023 

Subject: State of the Climate 2022 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Following the successful launch of the Provisional State of the Climate 2022 at 
COP27, I am pleased to announce the launch of the content preparation process of the final 
report, which will be published in March/April 2023.  

The Secretariat has developed a dedicated online data collection platform for 
extreme and high impact events. The platform serves as a single entry-point for both Global 
and Regional State of the Climate in 2022. This will ease sharing information on high impact 
events, adequate geo-localization of the events, quality control and updates.  

In this regard, I would appreciate if you could kindly report any extreme events 
experienced by your country in 2022 by using the survey in the following link: 
https://arcg.is/10X1Ka0. If you have already reported your preliminary events, we thank you 
for your input and request that you verify the information provided and add additional events 
that might have occurred in the latter half of the year.  

Please submit or update your data by 10 February 2023 at the latest. Any data 
received after the deadline cannot be guaranteed to be included in the report. 

Should you require further details, please contact Mr Omar Baddour at 
obaddour@wmo.int and copy Ms Claire Ransom at cransom@wmo.int. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support to 
WMO activities. 

  Yours faithfully, 
 

 Dr Elena Manaenkova 
  for the Secretary-General 
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